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CITY COUNCIL AGENDA - OCTOBER 7, 2014

INFORMATIONAL REPORT

VACANCIES ON CITY COMMISSIONS
ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES/CITY CLERK DIVISION

Vacancies currently exist on two of the City’s Commissions. The recent
resignation of Mr. Eric Mendoza from the Parks & Leisure Services Commission
has created a vacancy with a term due to expire in October 2015. In order to be
eligible to serve on this Commission, individuals must be residents of the City of
Porterville. In addition, the Arts Commission currently has three vacancies.
Individuals interested in serving on this Commission must be associated with at
least one category of the arts (youth; theatrical/performing; visual/graphic; or
music).

As is customary, staff will issue a press release advertising the vacancies to solicit
applications from individuals interested in serving, and bring the item back to the
Council for its consideration.

RECOMMENDATION: Informational item only.
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